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16 APR 2025 

 

 

Dear Customer, 

 

We regret to inform you that the scheduled unloading operation from AL NASRIYAH 508W to Rijeka has 

failed due to heavy port congestion.  

The vessel is currently sailing to the next port, Port Said East, with an ETA on April 18. 

This has caused delays in the import and export cargo. 

We will share the contingency plan as soon as it is established.  

 

• Vessel Name: AL NASRIYAH 508W 

• Reason: Heavy port congestion 

 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding. 

In case of any questions do not hesitate to reach your local Customer Experience Agent. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Maersk Hungary  


